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LEGISLATION NO: _0310-20__ SPONSOR: Jamie Henio TITLE: An 

Action Relating to Naabik’íyáti’ Committee and Navajo Nation Council; 

Overriding the Navajo Nation President’s Veto of Navajo Nation 

Council Resolution CN-87-20  
Lawrence Ruzow <laruzow@gmail.com> 

Fri 12/11, 7:24 AM 

Good morning: 

This e-mail represents my personal views and not those of any past or present 
employer or client. 

The proposal from Delegate Jamie Henio to override President Nez' veto of the 

legislaton to let Navajo casinos reopen with a MINIMUM of 50% capacity is incredibly 
foolish given the Covid-19 realities that the Navajo Nation faces at this time. 

President Nez has repeatedly stated that a significant number of Covid-19 cases arise 
from Navajo Nation residents going off-Reservation and interacting with people 

outside their family. 

Navajo casinos have always been a "mixing ground" for Navajos from the Navajo 
Nation, border town residents, tourists and long distance truck drivers. Reopening 
the Navajo casinos will only put Navajo patrons of the casinos and their families when 

they return home at great risk of illness and death. 

While I appreciate the need of the Navajo Nation Gaming Enterprise for money, this 
effort at "blood money" is highly inappropriate. The financial well-being of NNGE 
should not be paid for with the lives of Navajos and others. 

Gambling is not an "essential service," It is at best a harmless addiction (like smoking 

and alcohol consumption), and at worst a destroyer of lives. 

To authorize casinos to reopen at a MINIMUM of 50% capacity--rather than a 

MAXIMUM of 50% is stupid. (Sorry, but that is the right word.) 

When we gamble, all our attention is on the gambling activity--that is how gambling 
(slot machines et al.) is designed to function. Gambling takes us away from reality 
and "social distancing" and "mask wearing" become secondary considerations--if they 

remain considerations at all. 

I urge the Council delegates to vote for life, not death of Navajo People. 

Once Covid 19 is defeated, there will be time for NNGE to once again profit from our 

gambling addiction. 

Lawrence A. Ruzow 




